
 
 
Dear Senior Parents, 
 
It's hard to believe but we're approaching our last Parent Forum, which will be held on Monday, 
2/24 from 8:30am to 10:00am.  Debbie Murphy will join us to go over the calendar of upcoming 
senior events and Eileen Feikens will be speaking about tying up the college process and 
graduation.  For my part, I'll be discussing our expectations for the seniors' final three months at 
D-E and transition from high school to college. 
 
It should be a full program, and as always, I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Brian 
 


